
St. Paul Council 5644 Hosted Their 3rd Silver Rose Prayer Service for Life 
 

 We hosted our 3rd Silver Rose Prayer Service on Sept 4th in St. Paul’s Church. This 
Silver Rose traveled to the Diocese of Orlando from Montreal, Canada; and for the 
3rd time we doubled our attendance to this bi-lingual service. We had 130 in the 
church to pray the Holy Rosary, hear the Liturgy of the Word and do an Act of      

Consecration with the Litany of the Blessed Virgin Mary.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The KofC FL Knights on Bikes transport the Silver Rose, parish to 
parish; Sir Knight Ray Crowell carried the Rose into the sanctuary 

 

The Hispanic Choir was on hand to share music & hymns; Grand 
Knight Ken Lynch MC'd the event and lead off the rosary; we were 

very pleased that the St. Paul Youth Group also joined us.   

The decades were then lead by members of the Hispanic Prayer 
Group (in Spanish), alternating with the St. Paul Ladies' Auxiliary 
(in English); then Deacon Michael Balchus lead us in the Liturgy of the Word 
and through an Act of Consecration & Litany of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
Thank you/Gracias to all who attended.  
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